
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2003 
 
 
 
Attn:    Rusty Dupray       
El Dorado County Supervisors 
District 1 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA.  95667   
 
 
Dear Supervisor Dupray, 
 
As residents of El Dorado County in close proximity to the proposed Bass Lake Regional Park 
Improvement located on Bass Lake Road, we are extremely concerned about the traffic impact 
that this type and magnitude of an improvement will have on our community.     We understand 
that this project has been being studied for some time but we are not sure that all of the residents 
of the housing developments (Woodridge, Bridlewood, Hills of El Dorado, etc.) directly being 
impacted by this proposed plan have had the opportunity to voice their opinions as other El 
Dorado County residents have.  We are all fairly new to this community since this proposed 
project started.  
 
Some of the local residents attended the recent Public Workshop held on April 17, 2003.  The 
Department of Transportation was not in attendance.  Very little information was available 
regarding the traffic impact of this proposed project.   We would like to get information from the 
Department of Transportation regarding the issue of the potential increased traffic on this now two 
lane country road and what we as local residents can expect as traffic increases due to this 
proposed regional park.   
 
Traffic is of great importance but noise, safety, lights and other annoyances are also of extreme 
concern.  The fact that this park is being proposed as a Regional Park only magnifies the 
problems that potentially exist for the above mentioned issues to name a few.    
 
Attached please find a partial listing of some of the concerned neighbors.   Your attention to this 
matter is greatly appreciated. We are all available for further discussion.  We are eager to listen 
but also want to be heard as the local residents who will have to deal with the daily event 
of having this park in our immediate neighborhood. 
 
The following people can be used as points of contact to let others know about any workshops or 
meetings that are being arranged with the Department of Transportation. 
 
Peggy and David Glazier    Kathy and Herb Prevost 
625 Pintail Court     1080 Jasmine Circle 
El Dorado Hills, Ca.  95762    El Dorado Hills, Ca.  95762 
(530)  677-5371      (530)  672-6836  
email:  glazierpj@sbcglobal.net    email:  hpkp@aol.com 
 
 
cc:  Michael Gray, Manager of Airports, Parks and Grounds El Dorado County
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Concerned Neighbors regarding the Improvement of Bass Lake Regional Park: 
 
Name (Printed)        Development      Address             Phone #            E-Mail Address 

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 


